
From: Jenny Parkes  
Sent: 29 April 2023 13:38 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Sirs,   
 
I am writing to you to object to the proposed Ferris Wheel in Camden Market. 
 
It's a ludicrous idea for many reasons: 
 
It will impact on 6 listed buildings in the Regents Canal Conservation Area. We 
should be preserving them not affecting them. 
 
It will be an eyesore on an iconic skyline. 
 
The proposed site is already overcrowded. How will queues be managed. 
 
How will it run, surely it will increase noise & pollution in an already 
overcrowded area? 
 
The wheel will be 40 meters high which means people can look into our homes 
causing us to loose privacy.  
 
There will be significantly larger crowds in an already over crowded area. How 
will the stations cope? The roads are also already struggling with the additional 
road closures. It will make the traffic situation even worse. 
 
The Metropolitan Police have also warned that with extra people crime could 
increase. 
 
The proposed area is far too small for such a large monstrosity. Camden is 
already overcrowded, noisy & this will spoil the area for the residents.  
 
I trust you will take my concerns seriously & I look forward to hearing the 
outcome. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Jennefer Parkes  



Camden Resident 
 
 


